Charity Collection to help the people of Grenfell
Tower

ON FRIDAY 23RD JUNE,
SHOW SOLIDARITY WITH
GRENFELL AND GO

BRING A DONATION, AND
WEAR SOMETHING GREEN.

#UKSCHOOLSUNITE

To show our support and find a way of helping the people who have lost so much in the
recent fire in Kensington we will be joining with schools across London for
#GREENFORGRENFELL

On Friday we are asking all pupils and staff to:

* Wear something green (a school polo shirt is fine)
* Bring in a contribution for charity — at least £1 per person please
* Buy something from our book and cake sales at the end of the day

All proceeds will go to British Red Cross

A few words from the Headteacher

These are difficult times. Today we have heard about another terror attack on worshippers close to a
mosque in north London. People are worried; children are worried. Probably the most important
thing is to talk to our children, allow them to share their questions and concerns and then for us, as
parents and teachers, reassure them. If you would like support in how to talk to your children about
difficult issues, please let a member of staff know. We will help you and, if there is a demand, we will
organise a group to talk about issues.

It is important to remember that, in the words of Jo Cox (the MP who was murdered a year ago)
“We have more in common than that which divides us”

As a school community of pupils, parents, staff and governors we work and learn together; we
support each other; we communicate; we respect, care for and value each other. And when times are
hard we are there for each other. This weekend some of our community will be celebrating the end
of the holy month of Ramadan and we wish these families ‘Eid Mubarak’. Next week we will all enjoy
a community picnic, Eid assemblies and our Summer Music Concert. These are important ways that
we can demonstrate that we are stronger together. We hope you will join us.

Thank you for your support. It is very much appreciated. Y



Ms Argent



